Meeting of the Town Council of Huntertown, Indiana Monday, April 11, 2022, 4:30 p.m. Huntertown Town Hall, 15617 Lima Road

A public/virtual meeting of the Huntertown Town Council was held on Monday, April 11, 2022, at Huntertown Town Hall, 15617 Lima Road, Huntertown, IN. The meeting utilized the Zoom App. Present at Huntertown Town Hall were board members Michael Aker, Patricia Freck, Gary Grant, Michael Stamets and Brandon Seifert (P); and Town Manager Beth Shellman. No one attended the meeting via Zoom. Absent was Clerk-Treasurer Ryan Schwab.

In the absence of the Clerk-Treasurer, the Town Manager agreed to take the minutes.

Brandon Seifert called the meeting to order with the Pledge of Allegiance at 4:41 p.m.

COUNCIL ACTION

Michael Aker made a motion to approve a contract with INDOT for DES No. 2101634 – the Carroll Road roundabout. Gary Grant seconded. Beth Shellman provided some information about the project and how council members will be receiving an email for an electronic signature if approved. After no further discussion, the motion passed, 5-0.

NEW BUSINESS

Outside of items listed under Council Action no New Business was brought forth.

OLD BUSINESS

Outside of items listed under Council Action, no other Old Business was brought forth.

REPORTS

There were no Council Member reports.

PUBLIC COMMENT

None were brought forth.

Patricia Freck made a motion to adjourn. Michael Stamets seconded. The motion passed with a voice vote and the meeting adjourned at 4:45 p.m.

Attest:

Brandon Seifert

President

Ryan Schwab

Clerk Treasurer